
March  

Thursday 16th - 
Tuesday 21st  

Scholastic Book 
Fair  

Friday 17th Red Nose Day - 
Wear Red - £1 
donation 

Tuesday 21st  

1:30pm & 4:30pm 

Nursery 2023 
Open Day 

Thursday 23rd  

2:15pm - 3:15pm 

Y2R Reading Café  

Friday 24th Non-Uniform Day - 
PTA Chocolate  
Donation  

Thursday 30th  

2:15pm - 3:15pm 

Y2B Reading Café  

Thursday 30th 

5:00pm 

Easter Bingo  

Friday 31st Decorated Easter 
Egg/Bonnet  
Competition  

Friday 31st  Superhero/
Princess Dress Up 
Day  

Friday 31st 

3:15pm  

School Closes for 
Easter Holidays  

April   

Sunday 16th New Reception  
Allocations to  
Parents  

Monday 17th 

8:45am  

School Re-Opens 

Monday 17th British Science 
Week  

Friday 21st  Final Order Day - 
Year 6 Leavers 
Hoodies  

Tuesday 28th  

2:15pm - 3:15pm 

Y1R Reading Café  

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

 

3S Nabiha D 

3/4J Reuben R 

4CS Harley H 

5C Charlotte W 

5F Gray D 

6MP Evie-Rose C 

6W Andrew P 

2R Olly S-G 

 

3/4J– 96%           

4CS - 96.8% 

5F  - 98.3% 

5C  - 97.3% 

6MP - 96.3%  

6W - 94.3%  

 

RG – 91.7% 

RB - 95.3%  

1C - 96.5% 

1R - 96.3%  

2B - 99%   

2R - 93.3%  

3S - 93.3% 

Well done to 2B. They had 
the highest                       

attendance last week with 
an amazing 99% ! 

Music Caitlin L 

PE The School 
Games Cup 
Team  

Nursery Penelope J  

Mason I  

RB Charlie B 

RG Jaxon T  

1C Xavier D 

1R Freya F 

2B Jennessa W 
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We will holding a non-uniform day in support of 
Red Nose Day on Friday 17th March. The children 

are invited to come to school wearing something 
red for a £1 donation.   

All money raised will go to Comic Relief.   

We are supporting the Francis House knitted 
chick appeal. The chicks, which contain a 

chocolate egg, cost £1 and will be on sale from 
Monday.   

We will be selling them from the school office 
and at break/lunchtimes.  If you wish to  

support the appeal please send the money in 
with your child.  

To keep your funded childcare place you now need to  
reconfirm your child’s eligibility. The forms have been sent 

home. Please check the details are still correct and reconfirm 
your code if necessary. To ensure you keep your funded childcare place, 
please return the signed form to the school office by Friday 24th March. 

Thank you. 
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Leavers Hoodies 

We have now arranged our 

leavers hoodies for 2023.  

Orders can be placed via 
Slaters website from  

Monday 13th March. Please 

note the final date for  
orders for your child to  

receive their jumper for our 

planned leavers events is  
Friday 21st 

April. Thank 

you.  

BOOK BY 19TH MARCH 

Thursday 16th March 
- Tuesday 21st March  

PLEASE NOTE - SATs WEEK FOR 
YEAR 2 IS W/C 1st MAY 2023.  

PLEASE DO NOT BOOK ANY  
HOLIDAYS AT THIS TIME.  

PLEASE NOTE - SATs WEEK FOR 
YEAR 6 IS W/C 8TH MAY 2023.  
PLEASE DO NOT BOOK ANY  

HOLIDAYS AT THIS TIME.  

 
 

 

 
We will be holding a non-

uniform day on Friday 
24th March.  Please bring 

a chocolate donation.    
Donations received will be 
used to raise funds at the 
PTA Easter Bingo and in 

our Easter Raffles.  
Thank you.  

 
 

 

 
We will be holding a non-

uniform day on Friday 
24th March.  Please bring 

a chocolate donation.    
Donations received will be 
used to raise funds at the 
PTA Easter Bingo and in 

our Easter Raffles.  
Thank you.  

TOAST 
Toast payments for Summer 

Term are now payable via 
MCAS. The total fee is £6.30 

which will cover unƟl the  
summer holidays.   

Thank you.  

 

HGCP DANCE TEAM 
We are super proud of our HGCP 

dance team who performed at the 
Wigan Borough Dance FesƟval on 

Tuesday evening. They were  
absolutely amazing and the audience 
loved them. Weeks of dedicaƟon and 

pracƟce has paid off! Well Done! 

                      



Here are some pictures of some of the exciting  
activities our Nursery children take part in …..  


